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CONGRATULATIONS TO THE M189 PROJECT TEAM!  

We are proud to congratulate the team behind the “Disposal of Sludge 

and Overhauling of Crude Oil Tanks T-290TF and T-440TF” at Mubarraz 

Island for receiving a Prestigious Certificate from Abu Dhabi Oil 

Company (ADOC) LTD – Japan. 

This award recognizes the team’s outstanding performance and 

contribution to improving health, safety, and environmental standards 

at the workplace through the effective implementation of the Project 

HSE Management System. 

Thank you to everyone involved for your dedication and teamwork. Your 

efforts truly made a difference. 

NEW DOCUMENT NUMBERING PROCEDURE IMPLEMENTED 

 

As part of our ongoing Quality Management System improvement program, we 

are pleased to announce the rollout of a new Document Numbering Procedure 

(Doc. No.: DT-QMS-OP-001A). 

This initiative introduces a more structured and consistent approach to 

document control across all departments. All relevant team members are kindly 

requested to familiarize themselves with the procedure and ensure full 

compliance moving forward. 

 

WORLD DAY FOR SAFETY AND HEALTH AT WORK – 28 APRIL 2025 

On 28th April 2025, we observed World Day for Safety and Health at Work, 

a global initiative promoting workplace safety and well-being. This year’s 

theme was: 

“Revolutionizing Health and Safety: The Role of AI and Digitalization at 

Work.” 

Thank you to everyone for continuing to uphold a strong safety culture and 

helping make Dhafir Technologies a safe and inspiring workplace. 


